Marius Miklea

From: Corinne S

Sent: Sunday, June 5, 2022 5:13 PM

To: corporate

Subject: To Mayor and Council

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the RMOW. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify that the sender is legitimate and know the content is safe.

Regarding: Beedie Development Group Plan Full name: Corinne Susini Mailing address: 21-8003 timber lane, Whistler V8E 1K9

Mayor and Council,

I have been living in Whistler for 12 years and intend to keep living here for a very long time.

For the last year and a half, I have been going to the Whistler Racket Club (WRC) on a regular basis to pursue my passion for pickleball, for various gatherings and social events, and to connect with out-of-town pickleball players.

Maybe unbeknownst to you, the WRC has become THE social/community hub of Whistler, used by all ages and social groups, many local businesses, locals, and visitors. It is not anymore just a racket club.

Your moral and electoral obligation is to enforce that the Beedie Development Group includes a similar all-season new facility either on-site (where it is now) or off-site.

The WRC is essential for our mental health and well-being. You would do well not to ignore this.

Thanks, Corinne Susini